
 

 
 
 
26th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent 
 
As	 you	 may	 be	 aware,	 Translink	 have	 scheduled	 a	 strike	 for	 Thursday	 1st,	
Thursday	15th	(half	term),	Tuesday	27th	and	Wednesday	28th	February.		On	these	
days	all	Translink	school	services	will	be	suspended.	
		
However,	 our	 South	 Belfast	 and	 Newtownabbey	 buses	 will	 run	 as	 normal	 for	
students.	
	
School	will	remain	open	for	all	students	to	attend.		Lessons	will	be	as	per	normal	
timetable.	There	will	be	no	change	to	the	School	Canteen	Service	so	your	child	can	
avail	of	a	lunch	on	these	days.	
	
We	would	encourage	all	students	to	attend	if	possible.	
	
Can	I	just	remind	you	that	half	term	is	from	Monday	12th	February	–	Friday	16th	
February.		School	will	resume	for	ALL	students	on	Monday	19th	February.	
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 
P Stuart  
Principal 
 


